No. 8-15/2006-TW (PF-1V)/
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare

FekkkF

Port Blair, dated the June, 2016.

To
The Section Officer (Coord.)
Govt. of India
Ministry of Home Affairs
UT Division
New Delhi
Email:-soplg@nic.in
Ph:-011-23093265

Sub: $ubmission of data relating to the status of recruitment
of Other Backward Classes in the Central Government
Ministries / Departments and their attached and subordinate
offices as onn 01/012015 (i.e. for the year 2014) —reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to letter No. 15039/346/2015-
UT(Coord.) dt. 7th June, 2016 on the subject cited above and
to inform that reply in this regard has already been sent vide
this Directorate Iette'?"éf”/"/ 6/2016.

However, a copy of the same is enclosed for ready
reference.

Yours faithfully

Encl: A/A

Director (TW)

W), A & Pyeémistra%

Director (TW)
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